
 

 

My Dear Friends and Colleagues: 

 

We are especially delighted and proud to publish the Spring 2008 issue of the Journal of 

Sustainable Development in Africa (JSDA) because of the topics which are covered by 

our contributors.  The topics vary in scope and depth and they are particularly engaging 

and interrogative in nature.  They are informative and instructive and are bound to 

expand our knowledge of Africa’s development matters.  I invite you to discuss the ideas 

with your friends and colleagues and to bring the issues addressed in JSDA to the 

attention of those who might find our work to be useful.  We have been getting requests 

from book editors who wish to republish our articles.  This is clearly an indication that our 

work is noteworthy in global affairs.  Please continue to send your comment to us and 

thank you for your continued support. 

 

Valentine U. James, Ph.D.; CES; CAQS 

Editor-in-Chief 

 


